
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Tuesday 13th May 2025  

 

Science Enrichment Days  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Every year, we challenge the children to apply their scientific skills and knowledge to solve a fun 

scientific investigation. In previous years, we have tasked the children to designing their own floating 

gardens and creating their own shoebox trains.  

This year, we would like to invite one relative per child to come into school, to join them in 

completing their scientific investigation. Each year group will participate in a different activity.  

Please see below the date and time that each year group will be conducting their investigations.  

Reception: Wednesday 21st May at 13:15 

Year 1: Monday 19th May at 13:15 

Year 2: Tuesday 20th May at 13:15 

Year 3: Tuesday 3rd June at 13:15 

Year 4: Friday 23rd May at 13:15 

The children are welcome to go home with their relative at the end of the session. 

In preparation for these investigations, please could you send in any spare bottle tops, cardboard or 

newspaper. This would be greatly appreciated! 

A Microsoft Forms link shall be sent out, to confirm whether a relative can attend on the above 

dates.  

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Best wishes, 

Mr. D. Jones 

Science Lead at  

Birches First School 

 

Birches Avenue 
Codsall 

Wolverhampton 
WV8 2JG 

01902 297910 
www.birches.staffs.sch.uk 

office@birches.staffs.sch.uk 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed… to be the best ‘me’ I can be!  
 


